
 

Workshop on Mushroom Cultivation 

 Department of Botany, Govt. Degree College Sopore in collaboration with District 

Mushroom Cultivation Centre, Baramulla organized one day workshop on Mushroom 

Cultivation at Mushroom Cultivation Centre, GDC Sopore for students on 25th of March 2022 

– Friday. The Workshop was presided over by Principal GDC Sopore Prof. Dr. Salma Ahad.  

 The workshop was inaugurated by Jeetendra Jeet Singh, District Mushroom 

Cultivation Officer, Baramulla and motivated students about the importance and innovation 

of mushroom cultivation technology. He emphasized that mushroom cultivation is a new 

investment opportunity for the weaker sections, so that they can start their business on a 

small-scale level with techno -economical methods utilizing their rural level resources in a 

very effective manner. 

 The workshop was organized with the aim that this workshop will be helpful to the 

students, and unemployed youth. The participants were trained for preparation of compost 

bags, Seeding of spawn, maintenance of ideal temperature and humidity of the mushroom 

centre etc. 

 The other participants of the programme were Prof Tariq Ahmad Wani (HOD Botany), 

Prof Mohammad Yousuf War, Prof. Ghulam Mohiuddin Mir, Dr. Peerzada Arshid Shabir, Prof 

Mushtaq Ahmad Bhat, Other officials of District Mushroom Cultivation Centre, Baramulla, 

Non-teaching Faculty of Department of Botany, Students and Landscape Division. 



 


